
 
     

 

 
 

 

Fourth International Conference on National Evaluation Capacities 
 
New York—The Fourth International Conference on National Evaluation Capacities (NEC) will take 
place in Bangkok on 26-30 October 2015 and bring together governments, non-State actors and 
institutional organizations to discuss the importance of national evaluation capacities in the 
pursuit of the Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) for a poverty-free world. The event will be 
conducted along with the 2015 International Development Evaluation Association (IDEAS) Global 
Assembly. 
 
The theme of this year’s conference is: Blending Evaluation Principles with Development Practices to 
Change People’s Lives. It is organized by the Independent Evaluation Office (IEO) of the UN 
Development Programme (UNDP) in partnership with the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the 
Kingdom of Thailand and the UNDP Regional Bureau for Asia and the Pacific. Mr. Indran A. 
Naidoo, Director of the Independent Evaluation Office highlights that “for UNDP to be successful 
to support the attainment of the SDGs as it did with the MDGs, national evaluation capacity 
development must continue at the country level. Governments are pivotal in driving the evaluation 
agenda and this event is about how partners can work collaboratively to bring about this support. 
With each NEC Conference UNDP leaves a footprint in this direction towards a brighter 
development future.” 
 
Given the importance of commitments of all partners and of evidence-based approaches to 
development for the achievement of the SDGs by 2030, this conference aims to discuss 
complementarities among institutional capacities and evaluation practices employed by various 
actors. More specifically, discussions will focus on: 
 

 Evaluation principles from UN Evaluation Group (UNEG); 

 Development capacity of UNDP regional bureaus and country offices; 

 Expertise of the evaluation community, in particular, IDEAS; and  

 Evaluation and development practices of governments, various partners and donors. 
 
UNDP Under-Secretary-General and Associate Administrator Gina Casar says, “The goal of NEC 
Conferences is to support the development of national evaluation capacity, by supporting 
governments and partners that work with UNDP. This is a critical part of our effort to improve 
evidence-based planning and programming within UNDP and among our partners”.  
 
Mr. Don Pramudwinai, Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Kingdom of Thailand will deliver the 
conference’s opening remarks. Other key speakers include: Ms. Gina Casar, UN Under-Secretary-
General and UNDP Associate Administrator; Mr. Luc Stevens, UN Resident Coordinator in 
Thailand; and Mr. Rob D. van den Berg, IDEAS President.  



 
Keynote speakers will include Ms. Mallika Samaranayake, president of the Community of 
Evaluators of South Asia; Mr. Vinod Thomas, Director General of Evaluation of the Asian 
Development Bank; and Mr. Marco Segone, Director of the Independent Evaluation Office of UN-
Women and Chair of UNEG. 
 
NEC 2015 participants, including government officials, members of multi-lateral and bi-lateral 
development organisations, and evaluation networks will share knowledge and lessons, and 
discuss the priorities for a global evaluation agenda to support cost effective, evidence-informed 
progress and timely achievement of nationally integrated Sustainable Development Goals.  
 
In partnership with a host government, NEC Conferences are held in a different region every two 
years. The conferences are also a part of a broader architecture, in which the UNEG helps bring 
together UN agencies and development partners to collaborate, and enhance the understanding 
and appreciation of evaluation as a powerful tool for public accountability and learning. 
 
Mr. Haoliang Xu, Assistant Administrator and Director of UNDP’s Regional Bureau for Asia and the 
Pacific said, “We are delighted that this important event is being hosted in Bangkok with the Royal 
Thai Government. We look forward to supporting countries to develop ways to strengthen their 
evaluation capacities in the context of the implementation of the SDGs.” 
 
NEC 2015 will go beyond the usual conference exchange by connecting countries and 
professionals to share knowledge and evaluation practices through South-South Cooperation. 
Stronger national evaluation capacities ensure optimal use of resources, a prerequisite for 
sustainable development results. 
  
For more information visit www.nec2015.net. 

 
Media Contact Information 
Sasha Jahic – sasha.jahic@undp.org, tel. +1 646-781-4226  
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UNDP partners with people at all levels of society to help build nations that can withstand crisis, and drive and sustain  

the kind of growth that improves the quality of life for everyone. On the ground in more than 170 countries and territories,  

we offer global perspective and local insight to help empower lives and build resilient nations. 
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